
 

 

Plexconcil circular dated 08.04.2020 

 

 

To 

ALL THE MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 

 

Dear Member, 

 

Subject: Regarding one time condonation under the EPCG Scheme-Extension till 31.03.2021 

 

We wish to inform you that O/o DGFT, New Delhi has issued PN  no  01/2015-20 dated 07/04/2020 
regarding One time condonation under the EPCG Scheme-Extension till 31.03.2021. 

As per the Public notice, the time period to receive requests in DGFT RAs for blockwise extension, 
EO extension and submission of installation certificate has been further extended till 31/03/2021. 

Members are requested to take note of this relaxation and do the needful accordingly. 

 

For further details, you may refer to above said PN on below link: 

 

https://dgft.gov.in/sites/default/files/PN%20No.1%20signed%20English%20scanned%20copy%20no.
1.pdf   

 

Best regards 

Plexconcil Team 
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